
Weekly Newsletter: November 18, 2022  

20   Worship  8:30 & 10:30am 
   Family Service Sunday 

23   Special Persons Day K-8 
   8:15-11:45am 
   Thanksgiving Eve Worship 
   Service 7pm 

24   Thanksgiving 
   No School—Offices Closed 

25   No School—Offices Closed 

November Thank you to Mrs. Feyer 

and Mrs. Morris for their 

time and dedication in 

filling in as co-school 

secretaries!  Welcome 

to Penny Tovar who 

joins us as the School 

Secretary. 

8th Grade did a wonderful job leading chapel on 

Wednesday.  If you missed it, go to youtube.com/

c/OurSaviorLutheranLansing to watch! 



Special Persons Day - Wednesday, November 23 

Grandparents and Special Persons are invited to 

join us for a fun-filled morning of family activities 

from  8:15 -11:45am.  Students and their special 

guests will spend the morning together enjoying 

chapel time, singing and stations of activities and 

fun. See the attached flyer! 

OSL PTL Apparel Store Open Online!  

The sale runs now through  Sunday November 

20th. A couple of new styles have been added for 

this year.  We have also changed our model for 

distribution. Orders will now ship directly to the 

families for a $5 flat rate or free shipping for orders 

over $75.  If you have any questions, email 

oslptl@oursaviorlansing.org. We can't wait to see 

every one in their new OSL gear!  Shop here:  

https://fabricatedcustoms.com/collections/osl-

winter-2022  

Family Service Sunday 

Join us Sunday, November 20th, from 9:30-10:15am 

for Family Service Sunday.  Families will have the 

opportunity to serve the community from right 

here at church in between worship services.  We 

will gather in the church lobby to assemble 

Thanksgiving baskets and will also be tying fleece 

blankets, creating “Thank you Jesus” ornaments for 

our Living Nativity, and making Christmas cards for 

shut-ins in the gym.  For questions or to volunteer to 

help set up on Saturday, November 19, from 6-

7pm, contact Dave Wright.   

1-4 Grade Christmas Program 

We are planning to present "Christmas Messiah for 

Young Voices" at 7:00 on Thursday, December 8 in 

the church. Students should report to their 

classrooms by 6:45 so that we can get all lined up 

and in our places peacefully to begin promptly. 

The whole program will probably run about 35 

minutes, and students will return to their classrooms 

for an orderly pickup. Students should wear their 

"Christmas best" (please, no jeans or sweatpants). 

Chapel - Join us in person 

You are invited to join us for Chapel each 

Wednesday at 9:10am. Coffee hour is available 

from 8:15-9:10am. 

Thanksgiving Eve Worship Service 

Join us as we gather for worship on Thanksgiving 

Eve, Wednesday, November 23 at 7pm.  The 

message will focus on Rejoiceful Contentment. 

 

Attendance & Early Pickup 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day or will need to be picked up early, please 

notify the school by calling 517-882-8665 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence.  If your 

student is leaving early, please also notify  

their teacher. 

Medications at School 

If your child must take medication during the 

school day, please bring that medicine to the 

school office and complete a Medication 

Permission form. Children who keep inhalers in their 

backpacks should also have a Medication 

Permission form on file in the school office. All 

medicine must be in the original packaging and 

labeled with your child’s name.  If you think your 

child may need medicine for headaches or sore 

throats, please supply the office with the 

appropriate medication you wish your child to 

have.  The school office does not keep any 

medication on hand to give your child.  If your 

child has a headache or needs medication and 

we do not have that medication from the parent, 

a call will be made to the parent  

to bring medication. 

Worship Opportunities 

Sundays: 8:30 & 10:30am - In-Person and Live 

Stream. 

Angel Tree  

It’s that time of year again and we want to 

provide a wonderful Christmas for children in 

need.  You can select an Angel Tree tag and bring 

the unwrapped gift back to the church by 

December 11th.  Please contact the church office 

with questions and thank you to everyone who has 

provided a gift. 

Living Nativity Volunteers and Donations Needed  

Our celebration of the true story of Christmas will 

be December 17, from 5-7pm. Volunteers are 

needed as a costumed character, to sew 

costumes, help with crafts, provide refreshments, 

or sing Christmas carols. We are also in need of 

donations of cookies, candy canes and hot 

chocolate. For more information or to sign up, click 

here, see the table in the church lobby, 

contact Chris Manning. 

https://forms.gle/5bi8VbJStLtmybE47
https://forms.gle/5bi8VbJStLtmybE47

